
 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
March 9, 2020 
 
 
 
RE:  Chemlease® 258 raw material change 
 
Dear Valued Customer or Distributor: 
 
In recent weeks, it was identified that a raw material present in the Chemlease® 258R will no 
longer be available. As a result, we have qualified a suitable replacement and the conversion to 
this raw material will be effective December 31, 2020.  While the raw material is minor in scope, it 
does require a safety data sheet change. The only noticeable difference is that the new version 
has an off-white color where the original has a tan color.  
 
Please know that Chem-Trend has extensively tested this raw material replacement in the field 
with customers, and in our laboratories, to ensure the same quality and supply you have learned 
to expect.  We have samples for you to evaluate under the experimental name of Chemlease® 

5612W, and the experimental name for the replacement product will become Chemlease® 258R 
on January 1, 2021. 
 
On behalf of all of us at Chem-Trend, I want to thank you for your cooperation in this manner and 
for your continued support.  If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please 
contact your local Chem-Trend Sales Representative for more information.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
CHEM-TREND LIMITED PARTNERSHIP 
 

 
Pat Shannon 
Sales Manager - Composites & Rubber 
 


